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March is upon us and the busiest time of the year is 

approaching.  In May we will be ministering at the 

Strawberry Festival again.  We again need donations of 

water, but more urgently need volunteers to help with set 

up and take down and manning the tent.  In recent years it 

has been mostly me, Sandra, and the administrative 

assistant.  Please announce this in our churches and have 

persons interested call the associational office by April 14.  

We are considering being at the festival only on Saturday if 

we do not have volunteers.   

I have talked with Alex Hanovich, the church 

planter in Philadelphia, PA from Lake Drive about a 

mission team from our churches going up there July 24-30 

as Horizon Community Church begins.  This church plant 

is sponsored by Lake Drive Church and our association.  

Please let us know if you would be interested in being part 

of the team by April 14 and announce it in your church.   

In late September or early October, Mark Miller at 

TBC and I have planned a SS Training Event which will be 

hosted by Dayton, First Church.  We have not been able to 

secure a SS Training Event in recent years because of the 

low attendance at the last one held here.  Please plan to 

attend and announce this to your church and SS.  More 

details will follow after Dayton, First Church schedules the 

date.   

Our Associational VBS Team is trained and ready 

to train your VBS workers at our Associational VBS Clinic 

on Thursday, March 17 beginning with a light supper at 

5:30 pm.  VBS is the largest and many times the only 

evangelistic event in our churches.  I hope to see you and 

many from your churches at these events.   

Remember to pray for our pastorless churches: 

Central, Clear Creek, Mercy, Old Washington, and Saint 

Clair.   

 

           Mike Young, D Min., Associational Director of Missions   
 

 

 

   

    
                                         
CHURCHES  MONTH       YEAR 

 

Bethel $183.56 $284.08 

Central $570.90 $1,159.15 

Clear Creek $50.00 $100.00 

Concord Union $150.00 $300.00 

Cranmore Cove $0.00 $321.55 

Dayton First $1,467.72 $1,953.04 

Garrison $0.00 $0.00 

Grandview $40.00 $80.00 

Graysville First $100.00 $100.00 

High Point $97.00 $170.00 

Lake Drive $494.25 $806.45 

Mercy Missionary $100.00 $200.00 

Mt. Vernon $200.00 $200.00 

Mt. Zion $65.50 $121.11 

New Union $300.00 $900.00 

Ogden $200.00 $400.00 

Old Washington $200.00 $400.00 

Pilgrim’s Rest $195.03 $315.18 

Saint Clair $0.00 $120.15 

Sale Creek First $185.00 $370.00 

Salem $218.47 $446.64 

Smyrna $384.00 $384.00 

Spring City First $948.62 $2,313.94 

TBC Supplement $1,344.75 $2,689.50 

Union Fork  $50.00 $100.00 

Walden’s Ridge $486.00 $846.00 

Wolf Creek $1,112.00 $2,076.00 

Yellow Creek $236.32 $393.76 

Miscellaneous Income $820.00 $1,620.00 

  

Total Received thru Feb. 25
th

:      $10,499.12 

Total Expenses thru Feb. 25
th

 :      $  8,750.50 

  

Ending Balance:      $9,684.83 
 
 

 

James Anderson (423) 775-3995 

Julian Atwood (423) 843-1176 

Jerry Bare (423) 365-7406 

Jim Beck (423) 344-3454 

Aaron Britt (423) 362-6156 

Matt Campbell (423) 883-9929 

Charles Dockery (423) 802-3496 

Clifford Donachy (423) 650-8289 

Van Ferguson (423) 326-4229 

David Horton (423) 365-4042 

Bob Huff (423) 902-6220 

Ken Hysell (423) 447-3231 

Scott Jones (423) 775-5070 

Mike Kean (423) 290-7937 

Harold Newby (423) 827-6439 

Jonathan Propes (423) 763-8344 

Ken Robinson (423) 802-4663 

Glenn Smith (423) 605-0023 

Dana Sturgis (423) 309-5970 

J.C. Upton (423) 365-5862 

Les Warren (423) 447-8367 

Mike Young (423) 775-6192 (w) 

 

(423) 802-0716 (c) 

 

(423) 332-4034 (h) 

TVBA Financial Report thru February25, 2016  

 

Pulpit Supply List 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Jerry Bare 423 365-7406 

Jim Beck 423 344-3454 

Sam Boyd 423 570-7369 

Rocky Churchwell 423 914-9875 

Ken Clayton 615 478-8422 

Charles Dockery 423 802-3496 

Clifford Donachy 423 650-8289 

Van Ferguson 423 326-4229 

Chris Finch 423 243-6859 

Clyde Fitzgerald 423 775-3319 

Lee Griggs 706 866-5835 

David Horton 423 365-4042 

Ken Hysell 423 447-3231 

Richard Jones 865 332-5700 

Scott Jones 423 775-5070 

Mike Kean 423 290-7937 

Robert McFarland 423 605-9101 

Glenn  Smith 423 605-0023 

Dana Sturgis 941 309-5970 

Les Warren 423 447-8367 

Carl Willis 423 892-2722 

 

423 290-7424 c 

Mike Young 423 775-6192 w 

 

423 332-4034 h 

 

423 802-0716 c 
 www.tennesseevalleybaptistassociation.org/pulpitsupply  

http://www.tnvalleybaptistassociation.org/pulpitsupply
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By Sandra Young TVBA WMU Director 

 

Tennessee Valley Baptist Association VBS Clinic 

 

3/17 Thursday, 5:30 PM 

 Yellow Creek  

Soup & Sandwich Supper 

 

 

 

Saturday March 5
th

 @ Lifeway VBS Discovery Day 

Special Giveaways, Offers, Snacks, & Crafts 
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 Upcoming Dates to Remember 
 

3/5       VBS Discovery Day, Lifeway 

 3/6-12   SBC Youth Week  

3/6-13   Week of Prayer: North American Missions Annie       

              Armstrong Easter Offering 

3/8     TVBA Executive Board, Association Office, 7 p.m. 

3/11-12 TBC Youth Evangelism Conf., Nashville, TN 

3/13  Daylight Savings Time – Spring Forward 1 hour 

3/15   TVBA Pastor’s Conference, Association, 11am 

3/17   TVBA VBS Clinic, Yellow Creek, 5:30 pm 

3/20   Palm Sunday 

3/20   SBC Start a Church & Substance Abuse Sunday’s 

3/24   TVBA Office Closed (Good Friday holiday) 

 3/25   Good Friday 

 3/25-26 Legacy Youth Leaders Conf. Fort Bluff Camp 

3/27   Easter 

3/27  A.D. The Bible Continues, NBC, pm 

4/8-10 TBC Missions Get-Together for Women, Gatlinburg 
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    March Church Anniversaries 
    2012 Cloyd Bell, Graysville First 

    2015 Richard Jones (Int.), Mercy  

     

    March Birthdays 

    22
nd

 Paul Forgey, Wolf Creek 

    29
th
 Shane Johnston, Ogden 
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March is here and it appears it will be coming in like a 

Lion!  Storms and winds are in the forecast for the first 

week of this month, which is a lot like our lives on a 

daily basis.  We can all face storms on any given day, 

with high winds and torrential downpours. However 

our Lord Jesus gives us the strength and capability to 

weather these storms!  Without him, we would be lost 

and desperate, but he is the only one that can provide 

PEACE! Thank you Lord Jesus! 

Current Tennessee Baptist Children’s Home Needs: 

 Big boxes of cereal (different flavors) 

 Deodorants: Boys (Axe); Girls (frilly scents) 

 Conditioners/Shampoo, Acne Scrubs 

 Toilet Paper, Paper Towels 

 Aluminum Foil, Ziploc Bags 

 

Please welcome Amanda Anderson & Stephanie 
Daniel to TVBA.  Amanda will be the TVBA 
Financial Secretary and Stephanie will be the 
Administrative Assistant.  Jill Noga is now 
volunteering at New Union.  

http://www.tnvalleybaptistassociation.org/
mailto:dom@tnvalleybaptistassociation.org

